
 
EXHIBIT 1 

 
Notification of Temporary Suspension of Operations 

TV Translator Station W25FI-D, Maplewood, OH (Facility ID 25069) 
 

Greater Dayton Public Television, Inc. (“GDPTV”), licensee of TV translator station 
W25FI-D, Maplewood, Ohio, hereby notifies the Commission of the station’s temporary silent 
status.  Translator station W25FI-D temporarily suspended operations on December 16, 2021 due 
to technical issues, and GDPTV has sent the translator equipment to the manufacturer for repairs.  
Should it become necessary for the off-air status of this translator to extend for thirty (30) or 
more days, GDPTV will submit a separate application for Silent Special Temporary Authority.  

 
 


